
 

Whitehall Central School District Cell Phone Policy 

2025- 2026 

 

Dear Railroader Families, 

I hope this message finds you well and that you are enjoying a restful and relaxing summer. As 

we prepare for the upcoming school year, we understand that some families may have questions, 

concerns, or anxieties regarding Whitehall’s implementation of Governor Hochul’s "bell-to-bell" 

cell phone policy. 

To support a smooth transition and ensure transparency, the Whitehall Administration Team 

invites you to an informational session where we will discuss the policy, answer your questions, 

and engage in open dialogue. 

Date:          Tuesday, August 26 
Time:         6:00 PM 
Location: Whitehall High School Auditorium 

We look forward to seeing you there and working together to create a successful school year for 

all students. 

Together Forward, 

Ethan Burgess 

Ona Lindberg 

Adriana Strong 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


